
 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 8, 2016 
 
The Keota City Council met on February 8, 2016, in the city hall for the pool meeting.  The meeting was called to order at 

6:00 P.M. by Mayor Anthony Cansler. 

 

Council Members answering roll call were Greiner, Hill, Westendorf Conrad and Davis. City employees present were 

Slaubaugh, Conrad and Osweiler. Mary Pat Redlinger was also in attendance.  

 

Motion was made by Davis to approve the agenda, Westendorf seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote. 

 

The council reviewed the rates from 2015 and increased them slightly. They moved the early payment special date closer 

to the opening date of the pool. They asked Slaubaugh to look into the terms of prepaid chemicals. There will be a new 

membership for those that only want to do lap swim or water aerobics. Officer Conrad is going to look into a social media 

policy.  

 

Mary Pat Redlinger attended the council meeting to inquire about the pool manager position. The application date for 

lifeguards is April 15th and if at least seven are not found by then, the pool will not open this year. There were four 

applications submitted for the lifeguard positions. Motion was made by Conrad to approve the four applicants, Hill seconded 

the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote. The city will not publish any prices or information for the pool until the 

determination of the pool status is made. We will have those that have applied get certified under our expense. 

 

Motion was made by Greiner, seconded by Westendorf to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 7:23 

P.M.  The next regular scheduled council meeting will be on February 16, 2016, in city hall at 7 p.m.; meeting was moved 

due to the 15th being a holiday. 
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